
Northwest Aquatic and  

Marine Educators 

Northwest Aquatic and Marine Educators  
and the 

Oregon Shores Conservation Coalition 
 

Invite you to attend our  
“Sharing the Coast Conference” 

Saturday, March 13, 2010 
Lane Community College  

3149 Oak Street, Florence, Oregon 

Registration begins at 9 AM on Saturday, March 13, with 
presentations starting at 9:30 AM. 

Presentation and workshop topics being offered include:  
 Invasive Species  
 Oregon Coastal Geology 
 Earthquakes and Tsunamis   
 Alternative Energy on the Coast  
 Rocky Intertidal Ecology  
 Teaching Climate Change 
 Educating the Public About the Shore 
 …And More 

This event is open to the public. 
 

The workshops are free to members of either NAME or 
Oregon Shores, and $10 for non-members. Become a 

member and attend for free! 

Lunch on campus: $6 sandwich lunches  
(order when registering), or bring your own 

 
 For more information, and pre-registration form contact  
Fawn Custer, (541) 270.0027, envtgsldrfawn@aol.com 


